
Waste Management Unlimited Yard Waste 
New for 2020 is TWO weeks of unlimited spring cleanup!  Waste Management will collect unlimited 
containerized landscape waste at no charge to current customers the weeks of April 6th and April 
13th.  These dates are weather–dependent, so make sure to check the Township website closer to 
the date to ensure it has not been delayed.  This collection will take place on your regular pickup 
day.  This service is for unincorporated Warren Township road district residents (5-digit address).  
Collection requires that landscape waste be containerized in a Kraft-type paper bag not to exceed 
50 lbs.; a rigid can not to exceed 32-gallons.  Landscape waste must be placed at the curb or the 
edge of the road by 6:00 a.m. 

Regular landscape waste collection through Waste Management’s subscription service or sticker 
program will begin April 20th.  Visit https://www.warrentownship.net/departments/highway/yard-
waste-program/ for more information.  For more information on yard waste collection please 
contact Waste Management at (847) 395-2020. 
 
 

Warren Township Road District Spring Leaf Collection 
Weather permitting, the Road District will be offering a three week leaf collection service for 
unincorporated Warren Township road district residents (5-digit address).  The collection dates will 
be Monday, April 6th and run through Friday, April 24th. 

Placement of leaf piles follow the same guidelines as Waste Management’s Fall leaf collection 
program.  The collection will not be on a pre-scheduled day.  Residents are asked to have their leaf 
piles out by 6:00 a.m. every Monday.  Leaves will not be collected after April 24th. 

If you have any questions, please call the Highway Department office at 847-244-1101, Ext. 3. 
 
 

Warren Township Road District Brush Removal Service 
Our chipping equipment runs weekly, year-round, weather permitting.  Pick up days are not 
scheduled due to not knowing how much brush has been placed out for pickup. 
Major guidelines to take notice of are as follows: 

 The brush removal service is for residents who need to do a little trimming and/or pruning 

around their home. 

 The service is not designed for residents who hire a contractor or landscaper to clear a lot, 

trim tree(s) or take down tree(s). If you hire a service it is the responsibility of the service 

provider to remove the brush. 

 Any subdivision that has property that belongs to their homeowner’s association (HOA), 

when trimming such property, it is the HOA’s (contractor’s) responsibility to remove the 

brush. 

All guidelines for the removal service can be found on our website at 

www.warrentownship.net/departments/highway/brush-removal/  
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